
Welcome to our school!  

Together we succeed!  



Reception staff  

Ms Mills  
Assistant Head (EY/KS1)  

Class teacher  

Mrs Watts  

Teaching Assistan t  

 

Mrs Taylor  

Teaching Assistant  

 

Mr Scaife  

Class teacher  

 



Our Reception classes  
ÅIn September 2017 we will have two 

Reception classes with a Teacher and 
Teaching assistant in each. All the 
adults will play a role in teaching and 
assessing all of the children.  
 

Å All the staff will help your child to 
settle in at Beaufort Primary School 
and to make sure your child feels 
confident and safe within it.  

 
 



What is the Early Years Foundation Stage?  

ÅThe EYFS is a statutory framework that sets 
the standards for all Early Years settings.  

 

ÅThe EYFS prepares children for learning in 
their future school life.  

 

ÅThe final stages of the EYFS are planned for 
when your child is in a Reception class.  

 



What will my child learn in the EYFS?  

There are 7 
areas of the 
curriculum.  
 
3 Prime areas 
and 4 Specific 
areas. 
 
The areas are 
divided further 
to cover the 17 
Early Learning 
Goals. 



The 7 areas  



 Topic themes for 2017 -18 
Å Children explore a new topic each half term  

ÅWithin this topic there will be opportunities to cover all 
aspects of the EYFS curriculum  



Foundation Stage Profile  
ÅThroughout the Reception year your child will 

be working towards achieving the Early 
Learning Goals. 

ÅTeachers and TAõs will collect evidence of 
their achievement towards each of the areas 
of development.  

ÅThis information is used to plan the next steps 
for each child.  

ÅTeachers use the evidence to make final 
decisions about each childõs achievement 
across the EYFS curriculum at the end of the 
school year.  



Foundation Stage Profile  
ÅBy the end of Reception most children will have 
achieved some or all of the ELGõs (Early Learning 
Goals).   

ÅChildren who are still working towards achieving 
the ELGõs will continue to work on these during 
the Autumn term of Year 1 within their new class.  

ÅParents/Carers will be updated at regular 
intervals throughout the year (Autumn and Spring 
Parentõs Evenings) on their childõs progress. 

ÅParents/Carers will receive an end of year report 
in the Summer term detailing their childõs 
progress and achievement.  

ÅThis year we will be using tablets to record 
evidence of childrenõs learning and this will then 
be available for parents/carers to view online.  



Online learning journals  
Å This year we will be using tablets to record evidence of 
childrenõs learning and this will be available for 
parents/carers to view online  

ÅWe will organise a parent/carer session to tell you more 
about the online journals in Autumn  

 



The learning environment  
      Our Reception area has 2 classrooms and an outside 

learning area. Last year we re -developed the outside area 
to enhance learning outside.  We also have extensive school 
grounds that we plan to use for Forest Fridays!  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


